
Qwest Legal Department 
1801 California St. 
10” Floor 
Denver, CO 80202 

Stacy Hanson 
Interrogatory Manager 

303-383-8514 (fax) 
stacy.hanson @Q west.com 

303-383-6678 

August 8,2006 

Via Overnight Mail 

Beth W. Salak, Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FiL 32399-0850 

RE: Year 2006 Local Competition Report Data Request 
Qwest Communications Corporation’s Response 

Dear Ms. Salak: 

Enclosed you will find three CDs, one labeled “confidential”, two labeled “public”. 
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On July 12 we submitted our response to the PSC’s 2006 Local Competition Report Data Request. Mr. Vic 
Cordiano has informed us that on the FCC Form 477 provided with that response, cells i - j  of Part IIA are 
blank. The information that should have been included in those cells is provided in electronic format on the 
enclosed non-confidential CD. 

Mr. Cordiano has also requested an electronic copy of the previously filed CLEC Data Tables and the 
Exchange Checklist. That information is being provided in electronic format on the enclosed CDs. As 

and C:25 is being provided pursuant to Section 364.183(1), Florida Statutes. Additionally, the Exchange 
Check List provided on July 12 was inadvertently provided as a non-confidential document. The Exchange 
Check List is being re-submitted as a confidential document pursuant to Section 364.183( l), Florida Statutes. 
Please destroy the original Exchange Check List that was provided on July 12. In addition to the 

E* _.___ confidential copy of these documents, two copies for public inspection are also provided on CD. 
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Et? stated in my July 12 letter, confidential information in CLEC Data Tables, Table 3, cells C:22, C:23, C:24 
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If you have any questions, I can be reached at (303) 383-6678. 

Sincerely, 

9 W d & %  
Stacy Hansbn 
Interrogatory Manager 

cc: Barbara J. Brohl 
Enclosures 


